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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]1879 Queen Street West -Virtual Public Meeting Delegation

From: Alison Bucking <alison@korsiak.com>  
Sent: 2021/05/27 9:07 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]1879 Queen Street West -Virtual Public Meeting Delegation 
 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I would like to register to make a presentation at the June 7th Planning and Development Committee Public Meeting on 
behalf of the applicant for the Official Plan Amendment, Zoning By-law Amendment and Draft Plan of Subdivision 
application at 1879 Queen Street West (OZS-2020-0036).  I will forward our powerpoint presentation before 4:30 pm on 
June 1st. Upon reviewing the notice, will I also need to submit a video recording for the presentation? I know some 
municipalities prefer to have the presentation recorded ahead of time in case of any connection issues so let me know if 
I need to pre-record it. 
 
Thanks, 
 

 
Alison Bucking, BES, RPP 
Planner 
206-277 Lakeshore Road East 
Oakville, ON, L6J 1H9 
 
**WORKING REMOTELY** 
 


